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LADIES’ ROSARY 

SOCIETY 

Contact the Parish Office for more 
information:  518.842.2771 

The purpose of this organization 

is to promote and spread love, 

honor, and devotion to the 

Blessed Mother through the Ro-

sary; and to provide assistance to 

the parish and others as deemed 

necessary by the members. 

MISSION 

STATEMENT 



WHO WE ARE . . . And WHAT WE DO 

The Ladies’ Rosary Society was 

established in 1892 with the 

purpose  of promoting and 

spreading honor and devotion 

to the Blessed Mother through 

praying the rosary privately and 

publicly; and to provide assis-

tance to the parish and others 

as needed. 

Membership in the Society is 

open to all women parishioners 

who have reached the age of 

18. 

ACTIVITIES 

 Lead the praying of the rosary before 

each liturgy on Sunday and its Vigil; 

 Are part of a member group with the 

responsibility for reciting one decade 

of the rosary daily; 

 Participate during the month of Octo-

ber in the local Rosary Rally held in 

Amsterdam; 

 Assemble for prayer at the wake of de-

ceased members; 

 Host an annual Easter luncheon in April 

and a Christmas luncheon in January.  

These gatherings serve as opportuni-

ties for enjoying fellowship and acting 

as fundraisers; 

 Make annual donations to the parish 

to meet fuel costs, the Bishop’s Ap-

peal, and 

other needs 

as identified; 

 When 

possible sup-

port parish 

functions by 

the hosting of receptions and other 

parish events. 

Meetings are held at 2:00 p.m. in the 

Parish Hall on the second Sunday of 

the months of September, November, 

December, February, March, May and 

June.  After each business meeting, 

refreshments are served. 

 

This statue of Our Lady of Pompeii was 

recently refurbished and repainted with a 

donation from the Ladies’ Rosary Society. 


